
 

 

 
 
Hyderabad, July 03, 2023 
 
To 

The General Manager, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
1st Floor, New Trading Wing, 
Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street Fort, 
Mumbai-400001 

The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd, 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400051 

Scrip Code: 519602 Scrip Code: KELLTONTEC 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Reply to Clarification Sought on spurt in volume and price 
 
Ref: Email dated June 30, 2023 from National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. Vide Letter No.: 
NSE/CM/Surveillance/13209 
 
With reference to the above email in respect of clarification sought on spurt in volume and price of our 
scrip, we would like to inform that the Company has not withheld any material & positive information/ 
event that is required to be disclosed pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 or any other material information/ event that in our 
opinion would have a bearing on the price/ volume behaviour in the scrip. 
 
Therefore, the increase in the price/ volume of the scrip of the Company is purely due to market 
conditions and absolutely market driven and the management of the Company is in no way connected 
with any such increase in price /volume. 
 
We request you to kindly take the same on records 
 
Thanking You 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Kellton Tech Solutions Ltd. 
 
 
 
Niranjan Chintam 
Chairman 
DIN: 01658591                                 
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